
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF MONROE 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

7 Fan Hill Road  
Monroe, CT 06468 

Phone: 203-452-2814  
www.monroect.gov/p/public-works 

Textile Recycling 
 

The Town of Monroe has collaborated with Bay State Textiles to accept textiles at the Monroe Town 
Hall and at the Garder Road Landfill.  R esidents may deposit their textile items  in the designated 
containers at the following drop-off locations: 

 Monroe Town Hall –  

o Container located between the Town Hall and Edith Wheeler Memorial Library 

 

 Garder Road Landfill – Friday & Saturday, 10:00am – 3:00pm  

o Container located next to the electronics container 

Acceptable Items: 
 

Clothing:            
Tops     Sweaters    Sweatshirts   
Dresses     Tank Tops    Blazers   
Pants     Jeans     Sweatpants   
Skirts     Shorts     Slacks    
Undergarments    Socks     T-Shirts 
Slips     Pajamas    Coats 
 

Footwear:            
Shoes     Heels     Pumps 
Sandals     Boots     Work Boots 
Dress Boots    Winter Boots    Sneakers 
Cleats     Slippers     Flip Flops 
 

Accessories:            
Hats     Pocketbooks    Belts 
Gloves     Duffle Bags    Ties 
Scarfs     Totes     Bathrobes 
 

Linens:             
Sheets     Blankets    Draperies 
Pillows     Towels     Table Linens 
Comforters    Throw Rugs    Placemats 
Stuffed Animals 
 
Unacceptable Items: 
Mattresses    Mattress Pads    Foam Products 
Couch Cushions    Lawn Furniture    Cushions 
Carpet Remnants   Rugs (larger than 2’x4’)  

http://www.monroect.org/PublicWorks

